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Dragonflies 

97.9% 

Kingfishers 

96.5% 

Tuesday 19th 

November 

Otter’s Class to 

Budleigh 

Friday 22nd 

November 

Non-uniform 

day 

Monday 25th 

November 

The Book Bus 

Wednesday 

27th November  

Flu Vaccinations 

Dates for the Diary 

Otters 
100% 

We had a fantastic day on Friday raising 

lots of money for Children in Need.  We 

had lots of Pudsey themed activities   

taking place. Well done to everybody that 

took part in the colouring competition and 

the obstacle course. 

 

Academy Conversion 

The schools did not convert to Academy 

status on the 1st November. The school 

will convert once legal agreement has 

been reached. This will not effect the day

-to-day running of the schools and we will 

continue to ensure every child gets the 

best education. 

  

The Book Bus 

On Monday 25th November The Book 

People Book Fair will be visiting school.   

It may not squeeze everyone in at once, 

but the bus will be here from 8.00am to 

4pm.  Parents can visit the bus before or 

after school with their child and also chil-

dren are welcome to bring money in an 

envelope to spend when they visit the bus 

during the day with their class teacher.  

This is a great opportunity to buy some 

Christmas presents at very reasonable 

prices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just One Tree—Non Uniform Day 

Just One Tree is a non-profit initiative 

removing CO2 from the atmosphere 

through global reforestation.  This Fri-

day we are joining a nationwide non uni-

form day to mark the start of National 

Tree Planting Week.  Each child will be 

encouraged to bring in £1 in return for a 

tree being planted in poverty stricken 

areas. 

 

Netball 

Well done to the children who took part 

in netball on Monday afternoon.  During 

the matches we could see their netball 

skills developing and they all played with 

great sportsmanship.   

 

PTFA 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

everybody who supported the Christmas 

Fair.  We took over £900 and we have 

very happy stall holders. 

 

Late Night Shopping 

Please see the attached letter re Late 

Night Shopping in Budleigh where we will 

be joining in with children from Drake’s 

and St Peter’s Schools.  

 

Bag2School 

Bags must be dropped off to the school 

office no later than 9am on Thursday 

21st November. 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

Facebook and share our posts! 
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